
Great Lakes Shrine Association Legions of Honor 

soth Annual Convention 

Indianapolis, Indiana August 6-10, 2025 

Legion Nobles and Ladies, 

Lady Peggy and I, and all the Nobles of Murat Shrine, are pleased to welcome you to Indianapolis for the 

50th Annual Convention of the Great Lakes Shrine Association Legions of Honor. 

Your attendance and participation ensure that our Association and its constituent units will continue to 
survive and thrive. 

The Wyndham Indianapolis West hotel and convention center will host our group this year. Room rates 

have been discounted to $145 per night (plus a 17% tax at this time). The hotel is located on the 

southwest side of Indianapolis, just off the 1-465 loop and near the old Indianapolis International Airport. 

The address is 2544 Executive Drive, Indianapolis, IN 46241 and shuttle service is available from the 
airport. You will need to reserve your room by contacting the hotel directly, by calling 317-248-2481. 

You must let them know you are a member of the Great Lakes Shrine Association Legions of Honor to 
receive the discounted rate. Reservations must be made with the hotel by July ist, 2025. 

Wednesday August 6th will be arrival day with early registration. 

Thursday August 7th will kick off our activities. A bus tour will be available which will include stops at the 
Indiana War Memorial & Museum, the Murat Shrine and the Scottish Rite Cathedral. The traditional Golf 

Outing will occur at the same time. These events will conclude in time for the GLSA-LoH Executive 
Committee Meeting. 

Friday August 8th will see the Commencement and Opening Ceremony, the POW/MIA Service and the 

Necrology Service. At midday, we will break for separate luncheons for Nobles and Ladies and follow up 

with the One Stone Degree if candidates are available. Friday evening will include an Auto Racing­
themed party. 

Saturday August 9th will get to the heart of our gathering. We will have the Annual Business Meeting, to 

include the election of officers. Next will be the joint Nobles and Ladies luncheon. Then the Sword of 
Bunker Hill degree. Finally, we will experience the Grand Opening, Banquet and Installation of Officers. 

On Sunday the 10th
, we will part for our separate destinations at our leisure. 

A Hospitality Room will be open and a Marketplace will be available at various times. Please refer to the 
Agenda. 

We look forward to seeing our dear friends and making new ones in Indianapolis. 

Curt Hribernik, Commander and Lady Peggy 


